TeExAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY
FORT WORTH, TEXAS

THE SCHOOL OF BUSINESS

OFFICE OF THE DEAN July 22, 1960

Mr. Smith L. Green
30223 Cockrell
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Green

Please accept my congratulations on your appointment
to the Deans' Honor List for the spring semester of
1960. This honor has come to you because you ranked
in the upper 5% of the students in the School of
Business. The faculty of the School of Business
joins me in the feeling of pride that we have in your
achievement.

May we encourage you to continue this outstanding
record.

Sincerely
Spo N rii i,

Ike H. Harrison, Dean
School of Business
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